
 

 

 

  

 

August 18, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Having no action items requiring a vote at its regularly scheduled August 19, 2025, meeting, 

the Roanoke Regional Airport Commission has cancelled that meeting. The Commission will 

next convene on September 16, 2025. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Petersen 

Deputy Commission Secretary 


